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REPORT FOR ACTION 

 

Expanded Gaming at Woodbine Racetrack - City 
Conditions 
Date:  April 3, 2018 
To:  Executive Committee 
From:  Interim City Manager 
Wards:  All 
 

SUMMARY 
 
This placeholder report is to advise that the Interim City Manager will be bringing 
forward a report to the April 17, 2017 Executive Committee meeting. 
 
On July 7, 2015, City Council passed a resolution supporting expanded gaming at 
Woodbine Racetrack subject to, among other things, Ontario Lottery & Gaming 
Corporation's service provider (now Ontario Gaming GTA LP) meeting 21 planning, 
economic, labour, social and health related conditions (EX7.4).  
 
The purpose of the report is to provide an assessment on how Ontario Gaming GTA LP 
has met or has contractually committed to meeting the nine non-planning conditions. An 
assessment on the 12 planning conditions is included as a part of item EY29.2, Final 
Report - 555 Rexdale Boulevard - Zoning By-law Amendment and Draft Plan of 
Subdivision Applications which will be considered by Etobicoke-York Community 
Council on April 4, 2018: 
http://app.toronto.ca/tmmis/viewAgendaItemHistory.do?item=2018.EY29.2  
 
Additional time has been required to complete this report following the April 4, 2016 
meeting of Etobicoke-York Community Council to consider any feedback, and to ensure 
proper consultation and collaboration across City Divisions. 
  

EX33.2

http://app.toronto.ca/tmmis/viewAgendaItemHistory.do?item=2018.EY29.2
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CONTACT 
 
Gwen McIntosh, A/Executive Director, Strategic & Corporate Policy, 416-392-4995 
Gwen.Mcintosh@toronto.ca 
 
Chris Brillinger Executive Director Social Development, Finance and Administration, 
416-392-5207, Chris.Brillinger@toronto.ca 
 

SIGNATURE 
 
 
 
 
Giuliana Carbone 
Interim City Manager 
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